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Fargo South High School announces the resignation of Amer Vatres as head boys’ soccer coach, 

a position he has held since 2015. Coach Vatres served as an assistant coach for the boys’ program 

from 2008 to 2014 prior to taking on the head coaching position. He will continue to serve as an 

assistant coach to the Fargo South girls’ soccer program a position he has held since 2015.      

 

South Activities Coordinator Mike Beaton states “Coach Vatres has been a valuable part of both 

the boys’ and girls’ soccer programs as a head and assistant coach. He has shared his passion for 

soccer with the soccer players for many years at South High. He is a proud South High alumnus 

who shared this pride with his players. I appreciate his commitment to our student-athletes and 

wish him the best.”            

 

The search for the next head boys’ soccer coach at South High will begin immediately.   

 

For more information, please contact Mike Beaton at 701.446.2006.     

 


